
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Friday, February 2, 2024 11 :47 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20240026 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2024 11:38 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20240026 

By DHood 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 11:01 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Improper Billing TRACKING NUMBER: 194493 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Todd Brown 
Telephone: 7275601859 
Email: tbrown@codyconsulting.com 
Address: 12015 Stone Crossing Cir Tampa FL 33635 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Todd Brown 
Account Number: 
Address: 12015 Stone Crossing Cir Tampa FL 33635 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Improper Billing against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/2/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00525-2024 

In yet another move to bankrupt TECO customers, yet ANOTHER rate increase was approved by this board. Rates are 
already higher than ever given the TECO board more and more profits. Rate went up over 10% last year, but that wasn't 

enough to line their pockets. You approved yet another rate increase even after activist provided proof that rate 
increases were never justified to the extent provided the last time! You ignore sound numbers for the public only to 
continue to enrich the rich. WHO IS PAYING YOU OFF?! We were actually promised rate reductions this coming year. 
This is a complete slap in the face of Florida families already struggling to get by. SHAME ON YOU. 
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